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Gluten-Free food products 

For use in Coeliac Disease and gluten intolerance 

Supporting information 

Historically, availability of Gluten Free (GF) foods in supermarkets was poor. To improve access, GF 

products were obtained on prescription from community pharmacies. However, with the increased 

awareness of coeliac disease and gluten sensitivity as well as a general trend towards eating less 

gluten, GF foods are now much easier and accessible to purchase. A wide and expanding range of 

GF foods are now available from supermarkets and online at a more cost effective price compared 

with similar products on prescription - which include handling charges and out of pocket expenses.  

NHS East Lancashire and NHS Blackburn with Darwen use the Lancashire Clinical Commissioning 
Groups Statement of Principles when making commissioning decisions. In developing local 

commissioning policies, the CCG will commission only treatments or services in accordance with all of 

the following principles:  

• Appropriateness

• Effectiveness

• Cost-effectiveness

• Ethics

• Affordability

The NHS Constitution commits the NHS:

• To provide best value for taxpayers’ money and the most-effective, fair and sustainable use

of finite resources.

• To make decisions in a clear and transparent way

Both the Statement of Principles and the development of the GF commissioning statement have been 

through a public engagement process.  

For details around the colour classification system, please refer to the website of the East Lancashire 

Medicines Management Board:  http://www.elmmb.nhs.uk 

Commissioning Statement 

NHS East Lancashire and NHS Blackburn with Darwen do not commission prescribing of gluten 

free food products for use in coeliac disease or other gluten intolerances. 

These food products are classified as BLACK 

http://www.elmmb.nhs.uk/



